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Hello and welcome to this issue of the Research Staff Newsletter. Over the 
last month I have been meeting with colleagues from across the University 
to put plans in place for a range of tailored events for research staff. In 
addition to our termly Re
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 Do you have a big idea 
that could help address a 
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